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Dear MPCA,

Please help protect all of us by setting more stringent restrictions and requirements on PFAS, which
we continue to discover are more concerning than what previously we thought (or were told). I'm a
big fan of 3M and I believe that having tighter requirements regarding chemicals is in their best
long term interest as well, regardless what people might feel today, as we need to protect future
citizens (and future 3M shareholders) from short term thinking today.


